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-----Original Message-----
From: Hugh Robson 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 5:41 PM
To: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: HR - Application No DC/24/0123/FUL

To Case Office
amended application for 26 Hamlet Road
In my opinion this does not alleviate the overall parking situation.
This will increase the parking in Hamlet road which is now at a premium .
This rear parking will also add to the congestion at the junction with Elmhurst Close - Hamlet Road-
Hamlet Croft.
Also this is only a short distance from the similar residence which has been approved.
Will the residents from the homes be supervised when off the premises?
Thank you
H Robson
46 Elmhurst Close
Haverhill


